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(Typewritten} (W. o. to H. A. Lafleur} 

J)r. William Osler 
No. 1 West Franklin Street Baltimore March 13th, 1895. 

Dear Lafleur:-

I am af'raid there is no chance for some tilnfll for any new men on ray side. 
We have just taken two new men, and the next vacancy is promised to a fellow 
at present in Europe. We have had a good many changes \nthin the past six 
months, and Futcher, Carter, Parsons and .A.tldnson are all new men_v 

We are looking forward to having Ogden with us for a week. -i shall have 
to keep him from evv 

Glad to hear you have got an article for the American Journal. It, after 
all, is the best mediu~ we have, and is more read in Europe than any other 
American paper./ 

Everything goes on here about as usual. Iv!rs. Osler is in Philadelphia 
for a few days. Barlrer leaves next vveek for a six months trip in Europe. 

\ Sincerely yours 

vF Osler 
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